
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Vassiliko Cement Works supports the initiative of the charity organization “Butterfly” for the 

purchase of medical equipment in the fight against Covid-19  

 

Vassiliko Cement Works, in the context of its Corporate Social Responsibility and in view of the 

efforts invested in the prevention and treatment of the Covid-19 pandemic, supports the initiative 

undertaken by the Butterfly Foundation (a charity organization of Imperio) to provide assistance to 

the health care authorities of Cyprus in order to fight against the coronavirus.  

 

Following the latest developments in the pandemic field, aiming at supporting the economic activity 

in the country which has suffered a severe blow, Vassiliko Cement Works considered that it would 

be necessary to contribute to the plan for coping with and combating the virus spread, offering an 

important pecuniary amount to the Foundation. 

The Charity Foundation “Butterfly” was set up by the Imperio group in 2015. Every year it 

dedicates its contribution to a cause centered around the sectors of education, health and 

environment. Given the circumstances and empowered by the donations from various companies, 

the Foundation purchased ten S1100A ventilators that constitute a key tool in the fight against the 

coronavirus. Moreover, the organization proceeded to the purchase of 20,000 protective suits for 

doctors and health care sector employees. 

Vassiliko Cement Works takes all appropriate preventive measures for its personnel so that they can 

work in a healthy environment. Besides its employees, the Company offers additional support and 

help to society in any way possible.  
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